
THE  BODY  OF  SCOUTS  OF  THE
JOPPA  AREA  VISITS  THE
PATRIARCHATE
On  Saturday,  August  20th/September  2nd,  2023,  about  fifty
members of the Joppa Community Scouts’ Body, their Leaders and
younger executives visited the Patriarchate, in order to thank
His  Beatitude,  our  Father  and  Patriarch  of  Jerusalem
Theophilos for the help they received from the Patriarchate.

His Beatitude received and blessed them, wished them progress,
success and Christian Education and led them to worship the
Holy and Life-giving Tomb and the Holy Tomb of the Theotokos.
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